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The Rector writes

Dear Friends, | appreciate this news letter is a poor substitute for
the monthly magazine. Please do not assume any permanency
with this publication, as it is intended to be short lived and only to
allow us to continue to keep everyone informed of news and
service times, whilst we work to re introduce the magazine on a
more cost effective footing.

It is hoped that we would have a magazine back in production by
Easter 2017.

As a much reduced news letter, we will be restricted with content,
however, that does not mean you should not forward details of
news or information which you may consider appropriate for
inclusion. We cannot of course guarantee publication of all
articles.

| would like to take this opportunity to wish each of you a very
Happy New Year.

| would also like to offer my sincere gratitude for the many
generous donations to St James over the past few weeks. Your
generosity is very much appreciated.

Malcolm



Parish Magazine

January 2017

For the months of January to March 2017 no
magazine was produced, but instead a folded card
news letter with limited information produced by
the Rector at the time. No electronic version of this
news letter is available. We’ve just scanned the
front which can be seen on the previous page.

If in the future we scan all 4 pages then it will be
put here.

Thank you.




